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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Categories: 

Mr mayor and councillors 

Michelle Johnson < michjohn@telus.net> 
Thursday, 15 November 2018 17:57 
MayorandCouncillors 
new construction condos 

-TO: MAYOR & EACH COUNCILLOR I FROM: CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

I too am tired of seeing so many new or recently built condos remain empty. I urge you to ensure that some portion of 
new development such as Richmond Centre and Lansdowne upcoming developments be allocated to rental. The rental 
does not have to be in perpetuity. A condition of purchase could be that the condo must be rental for a period of 5 years 
or 8 or 10 years. After proof has been established that they have been rentals, then the rental commitment can then be 
lifted. Many choices .. just ensure that some are designated rentals for a period of time. 

thanks for considering this email 
Michelle Johnson 
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